
 

 Harbhajan S. Dhillon 

Brampton, ON

 

Attn: Peter Fay   
Brampton City Clerk 
Peter.fay@brampton.ca 
905-874-2172  
 
June 13, 2022  

 

 

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 
I am writing to communicate my interest in the vacant Brampton City Councillor position for Wards 7 
and 8 due to the resignation of former City Councillor Charmaine Williams.  I would appreciate being 
considered for the position during this interim period until the next municipal election, during which I 
do not have an intention to run.   
 
I am a longtime resident of Brampton and very active member of the community, including currently 
participating on the Brampton Standards Committee.  I would be honoured to be considered and have 
attached my resume for your reference.  If you could kindly include this for discussion on an upcoming 
City Council meeting agenda, it would be appreciated.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any 
questions. 
 

Regards,  
 

Harbhajan S. Dhillon 
 

 


